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Student Lighthouse Team General Elections Guidelines 
 

August 31, 2015 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in running for a Student Lighthouse Team leadership 
position in Pu’u Kukui’s general election to be held on September 11, 2015.  Please review 
the following guidelines with your child, sign and return. 
 
Campaign guidelines: 
 

• Students are allowed 1 campaign poster (no larger than regular poster board size) 
• Please make sure slogans, photos and drawings on campaign posters are appropriate 

for elementary aged students to view 
• Campaign “give aways” (e.g. candy, flyers, buttons, pencils etc.) will NOT be allowed 

and any items brought to school will not be distributed 
• Posters are due Tuesday September 8th 2015 and can be displayed in the cafeteria in 

designated areas starting at 7:15 AM 
• Speeches are due Wednesday September 9th 2015 (keep a copy for yourself!) 
• Speeches will be presented at two assemblies on Friday September 11th  (family 

members invited to attend) 
• Each candidate will be allowed 2 minutes for their speech 
• Please review attached elections timeline for other campaign details 

 
We have read, discussed and agree to the above guidelines regarding Pu’u Kukui’s 2015 
Student Lighthouse Team general election. 
 
Please sign and return to Mrs. Stafford’s box by Tuesday September 8, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
___________________________  ___________________________ 
Student Signature     Parent Signature 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and interest in being a Student Lighthouse Team leader.  
Good Luck and happy campaigning! 


